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March 7, 1983'

Mr. D.G. Wiedeman, Chief 30-087/ IMaterials Radiation Protection
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Wiedeman,

This written statement is in reply to your report dated February 9,1983.

License Condition Number 14 is being brought into compliance by the sched-
uling of Medical Isotope Committee meetings on a quarterly basis. These
meetings have begun for 1983 and will continue. Scheduled dates are the
first Friday of March, June, September, and December.

Thank you for bringing this recent change in Nuclear Regulatory Policy
to our attention.
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